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Home Learning: 

Home learning will begin again next week. There will be a task 

uploaded on to TEAMS for the children to access. 

 
https://www.spellzone.com/ 

This is now a weekly homework. 

DON’T FORGET TO GO ON AND WORK ON YOUR 

TASKS 

 

 COMING SOON IN ENGLISH… 

 

Coming soon in maths… 

Now we have studied decimals, we 

are moving on to the important topic 

of money. We will be studying pounds 

and pence, ordering money, using 

rounding to estimate money and using 

the four operations to problem solve. 

Learning outside of the classroom. 

Next week Year 4 begin their outdoor 

learning with Mrs Ottaway and will be 

visiting Poland woods. This is a 

fantastic opportunity to improve 

speaking and listening, team work, 

English and problem solving.   

 

Class Logo competition now live! 

Please purchase your entry voucher 

at www.pta-events.co.uk/fonds. All 

designs can be emailed 

to fonds@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk .

We can’t wait to see all the wonderful 

designs.  

                      

TIMES TABLES ROCK STARS YEAR 4 

TOURNAMENT IS BACK!! 

GET READY – starts on FRIDAY 23RD 

April after school! 

Stories from other cultures, including the 

story of Rama and Sita. We will also be 

looking at other fables from around the 

World. The learning focus will centre on 

descriptive language and extending 

knowledge and use of simple, compound and 

complex sentences. 
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